MESSAGE FROM MR PEMBLETON

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we move into Week 3, I am delighted to see both pupils and staff settling smoothly into our routines and systems. The importance of structure in our school environment cannot be overstated, and I am thrilled with how well everyone is adapting.

I am particularly excited about the response to our new attendance reward system! It's wonderful to see the enthusiasm building, and I look forward to celebrating even more achievements as we continue.

Next week marks the start of our weekly reward assemblies. If your child is selected for a reward, you will be invited to join us in the assembly to share in their success and celebrate together. Please note that due to the weekly nature of these rewards, we will only be able to give one day's notice for your invitation.

Thank you for your continued support.





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 23rd September – KS2 phonics parents meeting @9.00am Friday 27th September – Parent Forum drop

Friday 27th September – Parent Forum drop in KS2 hall @9.00am – ICT drop in for support with MCAS

Thursday 26th September – Y6 parents drop in support with secondary applications

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

ATTENDANCE

Our current attendance figure for this week is up to 95.5! this week.

A special well done to SL2 with 100% And 4JD, 6Z, 6K and 4JD all had 99%



Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am if your child is absent from school.

Even if you let the class teacher know the reason for absence, you MUST LET the office staff know. Thank you.



0121 464 4388

ATTENDANCE ASSEMBLIES

Each week, will be the new reward assemblies, to focus on attendance and values. As part of the attendance assembly, each class will earn virtual money for good attendance: £5 for best in phase and £10 for 100% for the week. The rewards are to be taken in the last week of each term.

As the children accumulate the money, they can decide on how the money is spent. Currently, here is the price list of rewards they can buy:

£5	Extra Playtime
£10	½ Hour Golden Time
£20	iPad/games afternoon
£25	Film Afternoon
£50	Class Party
£75	Bouncy Castle.
£100	Class Trip



Winners so far

	NF	NM	RM	RS	RP	1C	1K	1R	2D	2TA	2MA
				£5					£10		£5
3РС	3P	31	4FD	4JD	41	5J	50	5H	6C	6K	6Z
				£5	£5	£5					£5
WH	ОН	SL1	SL2								
		£10									



SEPTEMBER INTERNET NEWSLETTER

This month's Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website 'Parents Information and News' – 'Online Safety'. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.



Click the link: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/126e418e-2147-4a85-a659-58534d03967c/online-safety-newsletter-september-2024 anglesey-birmingham 02-09-2024.pdf





Answer next week... Answer is: B Backdoor

YEAR 6 MEETING

Thank you to the many parents who came to the Y6 meeting this morning. It is important that you hear the same messaged from school.

Thank you to Mrs Chote and Mrs Rose for organising it for us.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to come and speak to us.



FIRE DRILL IN KS1



The fire alarm went off unexpectedly last Friday at 3.15. Thank you to all the parents who quickly understood the situation and let the class teachers follow procedures to keep your children safe.

If this was to happen again, PARENTS MUST QUICKLY LEAVE THE PLAYGROUND VIA CHURCH STREET OR ANGLESEY STREET.

Please never attempt to take your child home as we have to ensure that all pupils are accounted for.

The KS2 office staff were aware of the situation and were able to let the class teachers know. Thank you for your cooperation.

RECEPTION BLOG

In addition to Tapestry, Reception staff will put photographs onto a new Reception Blog on the website.

You will find it in the 'Children' section here:

https://www.angleseysch-

bham.co.uk/reception-blog/

Please look regularly to see what your children have been doing in class.



LUNCHBOXES

If you are struggling to fill your child's lunchbox with healthy food, please click this link for some ideas:

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/#tips

Children should have a balanced healthy lunch, with **one** 'treat' item only.

Try to include portions of fruit and vegetables each day.



DOUBLE PARKING

If you are still double parking on Anglesey Street it is risking the safety of our pupils aswell as causing delays to other parents.

We will pass your registration number to the police if we witness this at school drop off and collection times.

The safeguarding of our pupils is everyone's responsibility.

THE WILLOW HUB

The children in the Willow Hub are thinking 'All about Me' this term. As part of this we have been looking at specially made books about ourselves, our families and the things we enjoy doing.

